
 
 

 
The Strasburg Signal is published monthly by Town staff to inform citizens about town programs, services, and events. Your feedback is 
welcome. For suggestions, please contact the Town Office at 174 East King Street, PO Box 351, Strasburg, VA 22657, call (540) 465-
9197, or email info@strasburgva.com
 
DID YOU KNOW…... 
Shenandoah County is currently working on the 
2045 Comprehensive Plan.  As stated on the 
County’s website, “The Comprehensive Plan 
represents the citizen’s future vision for the County.  
This plan will be built on the opinions and desires of 
local residents.  Your input is needed in order to 
make this plan, your plan.”  A survey has been 
created to help develop this plan and all citizens of 
Shenandoah County are encouraged to take this 
survey, “Shenandoah 2045: A Future Together 
Survey”.  Access the survey by visiting 
https://shenandoahcountyva.us/community/ 
Your participation is greatly appreciated.      
 

DID YOU KNOW TAX TIDBIT – 
IMPORTANT TAX REMINDER 

The grace period on penalty due to COVID-
19 for the first-half installment of Real 
Estate and Personal Property taxes will end 
on September 3, 2020. Any balance 
remaining on the first-half 2020 tax bills will 
include the penalty per Town Code section 78-28 
and 82-107. 
 

STRASBURG COMMUNITY LIBRARY 
OUTDOOR BAG SALE 

 
Saturday, September 5th 

9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
 

Purchase a large grocery bag for $5 and fill with 
books! 

 
PLEASE, wear a mask.   

No children under 12 except those in strollers. 
 

195 West King Street 
Strasburg, VA 

 
 
 

 
 

 
FRONT PORCH FRIDAY FUN IN SEPTEMBER! 
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SHOW YOUR STRASBURG PRIDE 
The Strasburg Visitor Center should be your first 
stop when looking for Strasburg memorabilia.  The 
Center has Strasburg shirts and hats, as well as 
items made by local crafters.  And, if you are a 
bargain hunter, now is the time to go.  A sale is 
going on………………. 
 

 
 

SANDY HOOK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
POP-UP LIBRARY 

The Town of Strasburg has partnered with Sandy 
Hook Elementary School to provide “pop-up” library 
services to Strasburg families during this time of 
virtual schooling.  Each Wednesday, beginning 
September 2nd, the school will have staff at the 
Market Pavilion handing out books to families.  The 
Pop-Up Library will be open from 1 – 3 p.m. and 6 
– 8 p.m.   
 
Speaking of books, the Strasburg Community 
Library will also have limited set hours each day to 
pick-up books on hold that are requested through 
the library’s website, using your library card 
(http://ls2pac.countylib.org/#section=home,).  
When picking up holds, you will need to show ID 

and have a face-covering on.  A 
volunteer with a face-covering on will 
come to the library door to get your ID 
and last name, check out the book(s) 
and give your holds to you at the door.  

You can return any books at the same time you 
pick-up your new requests.   
The Library is still NOT OPEN to browse, use 
computers, etc. 
 
Hours for pick-up: 
 

MONDAY   1 - 4 PM 
TUESDAY   1 - 4 PM 
WEDNESDAY   10:30 AM - 2 PM 
THURSDAY   10:30 AM - 2 PM 
FRIDAY   10:30 AM - 2 PM 
SATURDAY   9:30 AM - 11:30 AM 

 
 

 
 

SEPTEMBER CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

7 – Town Office CLOSED,  
       Labor Day 

22 – Planning Commission,  
        7 p.m. (tentative) 

8 – Town Council, 7 p.m. 24 – ARB, 7 p.m. (tentative) 
14 – Council Work Session,  
        7 p.m. 

 

 
All Town of Strasburg meetings are open to 

the public.  Check the website, 
https://www.strasburgva.com/meetings 

for instructions on participating through 
ZOOM. 

http://ls2pac.countylib.org/#section=home
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